
 

Interim Chair’s Monthly Report 

May 2022 
 

 

Highlights include:  

 

 Attended the April 2022 OCSOA AGM Banquet along with 

Superintendents and Directors from all Catholic school boards from 

across the province  

 

 Delivering greetings at the TCDSB Welcome Bench launch at the CEC 

 

 Delivering remarks at the Antiracism Conference to TCDSB students in 

Grade 7 to 12  

 

 Attending the blessing and official opening celebration for      St. John 

the Evangelist Catholic School 

 

 Participating in the 2022 TCDSB Awards Night celebrating the 

accomplishments of our students, alumni, and staff of our Catholic 

Education system 

 

 Providing remarks at the National Day of Awareness for Missing and 

Murdered Indigenous Women, Girls, and Two-Spirit People 

(MMIWG2S) Ceremony 

 

 


